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PolicyLab responded to a request for information from the U.S. Department of Homeland Security regarding the
Advanced Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA).

In this response, PolicyLab experts describe the role DACA plays in ensuring a robust health care workforce, in
improving the health of eligible youth and their families, and in protecting public health.
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